
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s):       April 15, 2024 

  

It is time to register your preschooler for the 2024-25 school year.   Your child must be 4 years 

old by September 1, 2024 to register for preschool. 

Preschool is tuition based.  The cost of Preschool is $30.00 per month.  Preschool will start the week of 

August 28th.  You will be mailed a letter with more details in August. 

We offer preschool Monday and Wednesday 8:15 – 11:00 am OR Tuesday and Thursday 8:15-

11:00 am.  Please mark on your registration form which days you prefer and why you prefer those days.  

Example your work schedule, carpooling, who carpooling with, etc.  This makes it easier for placing your 

child in the preferred days. 

Please be sure to reserve your child’s spot in preschool and return the enclosed registration 

form by Friday, May 10th.  The completed registration forms can be returned to the Gregory High 

School Office.  Once the form is received at the Gregory School District, your child will be registered.  

Children enrolled in preschool also need to bring or send in with registration form these listed items: 

*current immunizations records  

*copy of certified birth certificate 

*and social security number.  

 

Here is a list of supplies your preschooler will need for the first day of school: 

 ___1 Pair of Fiscar scissors  

 ___1 24 ct. box of Crayola crayons (Please have them be Crayola brand) 

 ___2 plain #2 pencils 

 ___2 glue sticks 

 ___1 box of Kleenex 

 ___1 pencil box that lid shuts tight and above supplies fit into it 

 ___1 box of crackers for snack time.  I collect all the snacks and at snack time I pick 1 box to 

share with the class.  Example a 14.4oz box of graham crackers I will share with the whole class at snack 

time.  Some examples of snacks are:  animal crackers, Goldfish, Club crackers, bag of pretzels, box/bag of 

cereal, etc. 

We look forward to having your preschooler attend the Gregory School District!  If you have 

further questions or concerns, please feel free to call Gregory School at 605-835-9672. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kristi Roeder 

Preschool Teacher 


